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Help us plan a vision for the redevelopment of Elgin Towers, Carlton.

The Elgin Towers are the first site identified for action as a part of the Towers
redevelopment program, announced in 2023 as part of the Victorian Government’s Housing
Statement.

As a former renter at this site, we know that you will be able to provide valuable insights into
making the new homes and public spaces welcoming, practical, and suited to the needs of
renters.

Homes Victoria is committed to being a listening and learning organisation and will hold
consultation with renters, local community members and stakeholders throughout the
development.

The lived experience of public high-rise renters will help shape the design approach to
achieve new standards in accessibility, sustainability and connection to community and the
local neighbourhood.

You can participate online, or in-person — see the enclosed flyer for details.

You may also wish to join the Community Consultative Committee for this project.
Expression of interest forms are available on the Homes Victoria website (see link below)
and at the Carlton Housing Office.

Applications to join close on Wednesday 17 July, 2024.

For more information on the redevelopment of the Elgin Towers you can visit:
www.homes.vic.gov.au/elgin-towers-carlton

www.homes.vic.gov.au
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